
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2015 

 

His Worship the Mayor 

and Members of Council 

 

Re: Emergent Motion – Consideration of Change in Date of Adoption of the Water and 

Wastewater Budget to January 27, 2015 

 

The Municipal Council is scheduled to consider the adoption of the Water and Wastewater 

Budget at the February 9, 2015 meeting of Municipal Council.  As the mover of this motion is 

unable to attend the February 9, 2015 meeting and given the importance of this matter, I am 

respectfully requesting that consideration of the adoption of the Water and Wastewater Budget 

be moved to the January 27, 2015 meeting of Municipal Council. 

 

The proposed change in date will continue to provide the public with an opportunity to comment 

on the proposed Budget at the Public Participation Meeting that is scheduled for January 15, 

2015.  The Civic Administration has indicated that they would be able to meet this amended 

timeline, if necessary. 

 

I therefore respectfully request that the following motion be placed before Municipal Council for 

consideration: 

 

That the following actions be taken with respect to the adoption of the 2015 Water and 

Wastewater Budget: 

 

a) the Annual Meeting Calendar BE AMENDED to reflect that Municipal Council will 

consider the adoption of the 2015 Water and Wastewater Budget at the January 27, 

2015 meeting of Municipal Council, instead of the Municipal Council meeting to be 

held on February 9, 2015; and, 

 

b) the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to make the necessary arrangements to provide notice 

of the change in date noted in a) above. 

 

 

Moved by:      Seconded by: 

 

 

 

Mo Salih      Tanya Park      

Councillor Ward 3     Councillor Ward 13 

 

 


